
“To whom it may concern:

My name is David Blake and I am currently the head football coach at Avila College in
Kansas City. Please consider this letter of recommendation for Camilla Harris who I had the
privilege of coaching during her time at Avila.

She has achieved astonishing results both on and off the field, and his grade point average
has never faltered, even during periods when we would increase the frequency of our
training sessions. 

Camilla played the defensive backfield position and was captain of the women's football
team for 3 years in a row. She led her team to win the Kansas City Football Golden Troupers
in 2022 and 2023. Her leadership and athletic skills are unmatched and she is highly
respected by her fellow team players and coaching staff.

In closing, Camilla Haris is an admirable student looking forward to furthering her education.
I assure you that her work ethic and integrity will bring honor to your institution and I hope
that her application will have your favorable consideration. 

Should you have any further questions about Camilla, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, 

David Blake 

Head Coach of the Avilla College Junior Varsity team.”


